
AmeriCorps-NCCC Team at Wabeno Town Board  July 21st Meeting 

At the July 21st bi-monthly meeting of the Wabeno Town Board, representatives from the 
AmeriCorps-NCCC Team will describe the AmeriCorps program to the board and any interested 
residents. The AmeriCorps Team has been in Wabeno since June 29th and working on the Barrier 
Free Boardwalk and Trail and other community projects in Wabeno.  The presentation may be of 
particular interest to young people looking for post high school options this year or in the future.  
The meeting starts at 6 pm at the Wabeno Town Hall.  

AmeriCorps NCCC is a full-time, team-based residential program for men and women age 18-24  
whose mission is to strengthen communities and develop leaders through direct, team-based 
community service in partnerships with non-profits, schools, local, state, federal and tribal 
governments, and national and state parks. The 22 year old program is drawn from the successful 
models of the Civilian Conservation Corps (CCC) of the 1930s and the U.S. military.  
AmeriCorps NCCC is built on the belief that civic responsibility is an inherent duty of all 
citizens. http://www.nationalservice.gov/programs/americorps/americorps-nccc 
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